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WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back kiddos, We hope you all had a relaxing
summer vacation.  Let’s walk down our hallways to a
great year filled with learning new things, working
together and having a lot of fun! The biggest
inspiration for teachers are children! With limited
access to our little ones, it was indeed a tough time to
be able to come up with something interesting for the
newsletter this month…. 

SEPTEMBER - 2022

School is not just a place, where you’ll learn answers to a lot of life’s questions, but

also a phase, which will make you question a lot of life’s answers.

VISION
Providing Our Best in Education, For As

Many As We Can





OUR MOTTO
Virtue Is the Strongest shield.




MISSION
Holistic Education in an

Environment Most Congenial
and Innovating, Where Virtue Is

the Strongest shield.
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BACK TO SCHOOL

TEACHERS’ DAY CELEBERATION

ART WEEK

EDUTAINMENT TRIP

RHYME COMPETITION - KG1

STORY TELLING COMPETITION - KG2

KG - THEME CELEBRATION

WELLBEING 

UPCOMING  EVENTS

Their smiles always bring in loads of sunshine and
their gloom pinches our consciousness; their hurried
feet signal a purpose to move and their stillness give
us a moment to reflect; their unending giggles hide
many a secrets and their silence leads to many a
question; their questions give us food for thought and
their answers fill us with awe. To keep it short, our
little ones are an answer that fills in every blank and
gives us every reason to thank! 

KG - THEME CELEBRATION

WORLD FOOD DAY

WORLD STUENTS DAY

SPORTS WEEK BEGINS

QURAN RECITATION COMPETITION

GARDENING ACTIVITY

FRUIT FIESTA WITH MOTHERS

WELLBEING 

 



FROM THE DESK OF HOS
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Ms. Supreet Kaur

HEAD OF SECTION 

Teaching kids to count is fine, but teaching them what counts

is best” – Bob Talbert

Dear Parents,
September came in with renewed hope and a reinforced
belief that we will always march forward with
our learning. It was indeed a great pleasure to have our
children back after the summer break. What is
really interesting about the conversations we had with them,
after they are back from a holiday, is that
most of them are excited to share the different experiences
that they have had as against a few who are
excited about the different toys or materialistic things that
they had acquired during that period. 

Our students continue to amaze us with their resilience and ability to adapt to the learning
environment. The highlight of this month was the visit to Dubai Aquarium as a part of their
edutainment trip. During this month students were also encouraged to participate in celebrating
special events such as Maerid Faniyun (Art Mela), Story and rhyme competition.

All these special events and activities planned for our students mainly focus on their physical,
mental, and emotional well-being. Well-being has been defined by individual characteristics of an
inherently positive state (happiness). It has also been defined on a continuum from positive to
negative.

So let’s open up a whole new world to our students, and give them those beautiful moments that
they can hold on to forever.

Looking ahead… With best regards






FROM THE DESK OF HOD-MATHS
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MS .catherin christyna
HEAD OF department -

maths 

When children are learning to count, they like to touch, point to and move objects as they say the

number aloud – so encourage them to!

~Have your child count toys, kitchen utensils, items of clothing as they come out of the dryer,

collections (such as stickers, buttons or rocks) and any other items your child shows interest in

counting.

~Sing counting songs and use counting in meaningful ways in games, such as Hide-and-Seek,

counting games, rhymes and songs.

~Have your child skip count (counting by twos, fives or tens) to count larger groups of items

quickly. Use such objects as blocks, pasta pieces, toothpicks or buttons.

~Play a number version of I Spy. For example, “I spy something that has the number five on it,” or

“I spy something in this room that there are three of.”

~Ask for your child’s help to count items in your home. “I wonder how many chairs we have

around the table? In this room? In the house?” Count windows, light switches, lamps or beds. 

Thank you once again dear parents for your continuous support and cooperation.




Dear Parents,

Greetings! 

It gives me great pleasure to share information on the

success of our first month of Term-2. It was amazing to

see our tiny tots adapted to the routine with ease. Our

students’ parents have been the backbone of our success.

KG1 students learnt about different activities like

demonstration of numbers in different ways such as tally

marks & ten frames to show their thought process. KG2

students learnt about different activities like skip

counting, pattern and 3D shapes.



It's school time again! we at The Central School, Dubai reopened the gates to welcome back our tiny tots. 



The kindergarten had a wonderful experience in the first week of September. Many ice breakers and fun
activities were designed to relax the students and help them become familiar with each other. Students

were excited and involved in various interesting and interactive activities. TCS set the stage for an
amazing welcome back to meet their classes with fresh and enthusiastic minds.




WELCOME BACK TO the SCHOOL
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We celebrated Teachers' day on 5th September, 2022. The aim was to raise
awareness about  teachers' role in their lives. All students wore colour dresses.
They prepared lovely cards for their teacher and gifted with surprise gifts.

TEACHERS' DAY  celebration
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Experiential learning is an engaged learning process whereby students “learn by doing” and
by reflecting on the experiences. We organized Edutainment trip to Dubai Aquarium and
Underwater Zoo for the Kindergartners. This offered a unique opportunity for our students to
create connections which helped them to gain understanding and develop an enjoyment of
learning. This Edutainment trip provided with the spirit of investigation among  them. 

EDUTAINMENT TRIP
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We believe that stories are an indispensable buddy for a child. Educational and meaningful
stories help to foster children's reading, creative thinking and provides positive values. Kids
eagerly  participated in this competition and explored their creativity.

STORY TELLING COMPETITION -kg2 
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Beauty is the realm of the poetry, the children enjoy the beauty of expression, thoughts and feeling of
words. Taking all these facts into consideration the children got an opportunity to exhibit their talent
and confidence through Rhymes Competition. We believe that rhymes are an indispensable buddy for a
child. We encouraged our students to nurture their curiosity, skill of presentation and to recite a rhyme
with confidence in front of audience.

rhymes COMPETITION -kg1 
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art week 
Discover art and uncover boundless perspectives through a surprising and delightful
mix of Art and colors. Our little artists  actively took part in drawing and painting
competition. They designed their canvas with their imagination. The blend of
imagination and colors gave us an entirely new perspective.
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kg 1 - theme celebration - colour 
Colours are the smiles of nature. Light in nature creates the movement of
colours. To express the beauty of nature along with the colours, students of KG1
performed the class assembly on the theme colours. The tiny tots dressed up in
primary, secondary and rainbow colours and explained the significance of each
colour. It was an excellent learning experience for them.
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kg 2 - theme celebration -water 
 There's something about the ocean that makes it so mesmerizing which is it’s size
and all of the different creatures. It was an excellent learning experience for the
students exploring water theme. We at the TCS, really enjoyed learning about the
ocean and sea life. Students from KG2 celebrated Thematic assembly were they
performed as the sea creatures.  
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wellbeing activity  

Charity begins at home and is further reinforced at school. As we are aware, millions of people are affected

and highly vulnerable to severe flooding in the Southern and Northern parts of Pakistan. With this in view

and to support the survivors, our school organized a Flood Relief Drive. Being charitable will help teach your

children about the impact of giving back to the community.

Gardening can improve many aspects of mental health, focus and concentration. It helps to improve mood.
Gardening can make you feel more peaceful and content. So our tiny tots eagerly donated many plants to our
garden

Flood relief

Gardening
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MATH WHIZZ TERM 2 -SEPTEMBER
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KG Mathswhizz Outstanding class-
SEPTEMBER - 2022


Ms. SAREENA RIYAZ
 KG2- G

KINDERGARTEN SECTION
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KG 2- C

Muhammad ArhamMridul S Nair Ibrahim Noori

KG 1- A KG 1-NKG 1- J
GOLD SILVER

SILVER

MATH WHIZZ TERM 2 -SEPTEMBER
KINDERGARTEN SECTION

BRONZE

Aysha
Fakkybhave

KG 2- K KG 2- G

BRONZEBRONZEGOLD

Ayaan Suhail
Tambe

Zara Latif
Khan

Rijja
Kalander

KG 2- B

KG 1

KG 2
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SAFOORA NUZHATH 

MEHARAJ KANI 

KG 1- N

KG 2- N

TEACHER OF THE MONTH








